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The American Chamber of Commerce in the People's Republic of China

中国美国商会 

2018/02/07
3F, Gate 4, Pacific Century Place, 2A Worker’s Stadium North Road, 100027 Beijing PRC 

We take the honor to extend our warm congratulations on the 2nd General Members’ Conference of China Council for International Investment Promotion (CCIIP) to be held on February 9th in Beijing.

Since its founding, CCIIP has played an active role in the field of bilateral international investment promotion, that is, FDI into China and China’s going global. The CCIIP also gave great contribution towards the development of new strategic economic sectors.

Under the guidance of the new leaders and with the support from the entire community of the members, we confidently expect that CCIIP will make greater achievements according to its own objectives.
We sincerely hope to continue and further strengthen our partnership with CCIIP in the field of international economics and investments.

William Zarit, Chairman, AmCham China
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